
Date: May 28, 2021

BSE Limited
Department of Corporate Services
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers
Dalal Street,
Mumbai – 400 001
BSE CODE - 542141

Kind Attn.: Mr. Kruti Shah, Asst. Manager, Online Surveillance

Dear Sir,

Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume

This is with reference to your email letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2021-2022 / 100 dated 28th May,
2021, seeking our response on increase in volume in our securities across exchanges in the recent past
and asking for clarification on disclosures on the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the
operation/performance of the company which include all price sensitive information, etc.

So far as increase in volume is concerned, we would like to inform you that there was minor surge in
volume on some dates in the last month and the current month. As per the movement data retrieved
from the Depositories, almost all the transactions have taken place within the various Schemes of a
particular Mutual Fund or between the Mutual Funds. Further, the relevant disclosures in this regard
required under the SEBI (SAST) Regulation have also been submitted to the exchanges as applicable.

Further, we would like to inform you that we have fully complied with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR)
Regulations, 2015 and have intimated to the exchanges from time to time, events and information
which may have bearing on operation/ performance of the Company, including price sensitive
information. One such disclosure was last made on 17th February 2021 and no such event/situation has
happened thereafter that may have a bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip and required
to be disclosed as per the aforesaid Regulation.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For Techno Electric & Engineering Company Limited

Niranjan Brahma
Company Secretary
Membership No. A-11652
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